
 

8th June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You will be aware that on Wednesday 3rd June, the Education Minister Kirsty Williams announced that 

schools will be reopening in a limited capacity from the 29th June 2020. In order to help us with planning 

for the return of our students which will be on a rota basis, it is important that we gather an indication of 

which students are intending to return for a 'check-in' with us from 29th June to 24th July once we have 

the rota in place.  

 

We are asking all parents/carers of students in Yrs 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 at Castell Alun High School to 

complete this survey no later than midday on Wednesday 10th June please. 

 

Please click on the survey link  

https://forms.gle/seGaBWYPMsxaNRJv7 

 

Many thanks 

Paula Williams 

 

https://forms.gle/seGaBWYPMsxaNRJv7

